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15th January 2019 

 

                                                                                           

RE: Noughts and Crosses Performance at Derby Theatre 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We have secured 41 tickets for year 8 students to watch ‘Noughts and Crosses’ at Derby 

Theatre on Wednesday 6th February 2019.  We will leave school by coach at 11.30am just 

after break and should be back around 5.30pm.  The cost of the trip is £20.00 per person. 

 

Students have recently studied the play in their English lessons.  This gripping ‘Romeo and 

Juliet’ style story is based on the novel by acclaimed writer Malorie Blackman and has been 

adapted by Sabrian Mahfouz.  It is a captivating drama about love, revolution and what it 

means to grow up in a divided world.  This opportunity will help to bring to life the work we 

have been doing in lessons last term.  

  

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch, if your child receives free school meals a lunch 

will be provided.  Uniform must be worn on this trip. 

 

If you wish your child to take part in the visit, you must complete and return the attached 

reply slip to Miss Boyle in the library and payment can be made by Parent Pay.     Please be 

aware that there are a limited number of spaces on this trip.  The first 41 students to respond 

will be offered a place on the trip. 

 

Places on the visit is subject to the exemplary behaviour of your child as an ambassador of 

Bournville.  Any breach in behaviour prior to the visits may result in your child being removed 

from the visit and the loss of any payments made. 

 

Please note that any request for refunds will be subject to an overall review of affordability of 

this trip by the school. This is because some trips require the school to pay non- refundable 

deposits for items such as tickets, accommodation or coaches prior to the trip. If your child is 

unable to attend the trip at very short notice then please be assured we will always do our 

best to find a student who can take their place, thus enabling us to afford refunds, but if we 

are unable to do this then we may be unable to offer refunds. 

If any of your child’s medical details have changed and you have not yet notified the school, 

please contact Miss L Bladen to request a new medical consent form. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 0121 475 3881. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Boyle 

Instructor   

 


